
  
  
Tincan island Terminal change for AIM Service - Export   

Customer Advisory # MUM/2020-21/042

 

                                                                                                  12th May 2020  
  
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
With effective from vessel Westermoor (WEMT) 2014W, sailed Nhava Sheva 10th April 
2020, AIM service will call PCHS terminal (Ports and Cargo Handling Services) instead of 
TICT Terminal LT (Tincan Island container terminal) until further notice.   
 
Kindly note this terminal change is due long waiting period at TICT Terminal and currently 
waiting time at PCHS terminal is nominal 2 - 3 days.  
 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for 
trusting your valuable business to ONE.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account 
representative or Customer Service desk for additional information. 
.  

Thank you.   

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd   

  

Authorised Signatory  
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